
 

 Spire Junior School Newsletter 

Date: 29.9.23 Mrs Vernon’s Message: 

We have two important events taking place on Monday! Not only are we 

grateful in advance for any support you can give, but the charities and people 

who benefit from your generosity will be too. 

On Monday morning, Reverand Sally-Anne will be delivering our Harvest 

Festival assembly. Please can tinned, canned, boxed or bottled donations be 

sent in with your child on Monday. 

At 2:30pm on Monday we will be opening the doors to our Macmillan Coffee 

and Cake sale. Please feel free to join us in the hall from then, or send £1 in 

with your children for them to purchase a cake if there are any leftover. This is 

a phenomenal charity and we appreciate all of your support! 

Dates for the Diary: 

Monday 2nd October – Harvest festival for children – all tinned or non-

perishable donations welcome. 

Monday 2nd October – MacMillan Coffee afternoon and cake sale from 

2:30pm onwards 

Tuesday 10th October – Hello Yellow Day! Children to wear something 

yellow to raise awareness of World Mental Health Day 

Friday 27th October – Non-uniform day! Instead of monetary 

donations, we are asking for donations of raffle prizes for our Friends 

of Spire Christmas Market stall. Thank you! 

Meet the teacher drop-in sessions (3:05-3:45pm): 

5EM – Wednesday 4th October  

 

                      

                                         

Help Needed: 

There is still time to sign 

up to help with our PTFA 

group Friends of Spire. 

Please see the 

communications through 

Parentmail. 

Menu: 

Monday: Organic Beef Burger 

Tuesday: Margherita Pizza 

Wednesday: Roast Gammon 

with gravy 

Thursday: Cowboy mince 

Friday: Fish Fingers 

Vegetarian options available 

daily 

Let’s try again next week to see 

if any class can reach 100% 

attendance! 

 

Our new Facebook page! 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61551956842667  
 

We’ve gone green for Macmillan this week! 

Just a few of our Regular Readers 

enjoying their new books and hot 

chocolates! 

Remember, you need to be in it 

to win it – reading three times a 

week at home will enter you into 

our prize draw! 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61551956842667

